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Housing our Future Survey 
Survey link: https://cofc.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_brojIMabmCdMkpE 
 
Charleston County’s Department of Housing and Neighborhood Revitalization is asking Charleston County residents to 
participate in their Housing our Future survey. The purpose of this survey is to hear from community members as the 
County plans to deploy resources to assist with housing attainability. The survey will take less than five minutes to 
complete, and no personal information will be recorded. 
 
Last year Charleston County Council voted to use $3.5 million of American Rescue Act Funds for housing stability. As part 
of that funding, Council voted to hire a consultant to create a County-wide comprehensive plan for spending the funds. 
This survey will assist in the planning process.  
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